
 

 

5th May 2021 

 

To: Parents of Pupils in Years 6 & 7  
 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Year 7 & 8 Residential Trip  

Tuesday 21st September to Friday 24th September 2021 

 
It is with great pleasure to announce that we intend to organise a residential trip for the Autumn Term. 

This will be an optional trip for all Year 7& 8 pupils (as of September 2021).  It will be over three nights 

and four days between Tuesday 21st to Friday 24th September 2021. 

The venue will be Broneirion in central Wales (The home of Girlguiding in Wales). The aim of the trip is 

for pupils to get to know others in the group, build confidence and friendships. Planned outcomes are to 

attempt activities which are increasingly challenging to build confidence and resilience.  

The location and venue are fantastic and we will take part in many adventure, teambuilding and fun 

activities (both on dry land and in the water). The price is an estimate at this stage, as it depends on final 

numbers but is currently expected to be between £350 - £400 per person. I believe this offers excellent 

value for money, the price will include all transport, food, accommodation and activities. Once numbers 

have been finalised, I will write to confirm the final cost. 

 

If you would like your child to accompany us on the trip, please complete and return the reply slip, along 

with a deposit of £150 asap.  If you wish to pay more upfront then I would happily accept this. Payment 

can be made by cash, cheque (please make payable to Hollygirt School) or via BACS: Sort Code: 309618, 

Account Number: 62101368, Account Name: Hollygirt School. Please title your payment NAME/WALES.  

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Craig Dean 

Deputy Head 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Year 7 & 8 Residential Trip to Broneirion – September 2021 

 

Child’s Name  ____________________________________  Form: ______________ 

I give consent for my son / daughter to partake in the Year 7 & 8 Residential Trip to Broneirion from 

21st to 24th September 2021.I acknowledge the need for obedient and responsible behaviour on their 

part. I understand that there is some level of risk in every activity but that this visit will be managed to 

minimise the risks involved. 

 
I believe my son / daughter to be medically fit to undertake this visit. 
 
Deposit Payment (Please circle one of the following): 
 
I enclose cash, cheque, I will do a BACS payment for £150. 
 
I acknowledge that whilst the cost of the trip is not yet finalised, this will be between £350-£400 per person. 
 
Please note that this trip is not refundable and by signing the consent form, you are agreeing to the 
cost even if your child does not take part in the visit.  
 

 

Signed: ____________________________________________  Date: __________________ 

 

Please return this form to Mr Dean asap 

 


